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13/07/2022  10:31:322022/2238/P OBJ Chris Khouri Please can we restrict the amount of betting shops in the neighbourhood. There is already a significant 

problem with people with addictions on the high street  expansion of a betting shop is unwelcome.

13/07/2022  11:45:002022/2238/P OBJ Sean 

Danischevsky

We don't need another betting shop in Kentish Town. This business will suck money out of the community into 

a (likely offshore, tax-avoiding) corporation. 

There are already enough vices in Kentish Town attracting undesirable characters and ultimately increasing 

crime. Gambling addiction is a serious problem and having another shop promoting it on the high street is a 

trigger for addicts. 

Have a look at this article to understand the effects of a decision to allow planning permission for betting 

shops: 

https://www.theguardian.com/society/2017/nov/21/councils-bookmakers-poor-fixed-odds-betting-terminals-pla

nning-permission
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